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Re-entry of Indians to Japan

As per the latest notification/guidelines issued by the Japanese authorities, all foreign
nationals with the status of residence, who had left Japan before August 31, 2020 with a
valid re-entry permit, are now eligible to re-enter Japan from September 1, 2020.

The procedure and eligiblity for re-entry are given at the following links: 

 https://www.mofa.go.jp/ca/fna/page4e_001074.html  

 http://www.moj.go.jp/content/001327551.pdf  

The following are the highlights for re-entry of Indian nationals to Japan:

1. Indians who left Japan on or before May 26 can return to Japan based    on
Re-Entry Confirmation Letter (to be issued by the Embassy of Japan in Delhi, or
Japanese Consulates in India), as well as a negative PCR test 72 hours prior to
departure from India;

2. Indians who left Japan between May 27 and August 31 can also now return to
Japan based on Re-Entry Confirmation Letter (to be issued by the Embassy of
Japan in Delhi, or Japanese Consulates in India), as well as a negative PCR test
72 hours prior to departure from India; 

3. Indians who leave Japan from September 1 onwards would need to get a
Receipt to re-enter Japan from the Immigration Services Agency of Japan before
leaving Japan. In addition, they would have to obtain a negative PCR test 72
hours prior to departure from India.

4. In view of these changes, there shall be no further role for the Embassy of India,
Tokyo in processing any requests for re-entry by Indian citizens. 
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